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From August 14th to August 17th in Riga, Latvia 13 young second generation brothers and sisters from 

Lithuania, Latvia and Estonia participated in the first Baltic HARP meeting called "Baltic HARP: 

Stronger Together!" which mainly was organized by Andranik Karagezian with the help of younger 

brother Artur Karagezian.  

 

During the meeting participants learned about the importance of embracing our original nature, 

responsibility and sharing our God given talents to others around us.  

 

Activities such as public speaking training helped the participants overcome their fears and learn new 

skills, whilst the many discussion and team building sessions helped them come closer together as 

brothers and sisters.  

 

The meeting was concluded with the establishment of Baltic HARP and a banquet to celebrate this 

victory. 

 

 


